Please be advised that the Andes Town Board will be holding a Public Hearing on

Friday, May 4th, 2018 at 6PM, at the Andes Central School Auditorium, 85 Delaware Ave, Andes, New York.

The public hearing will be for all persons interested in the Local Flood Analysis final draft. Following the public hearing the LFA will be considered for passage by the Town Board at their regularly scheduled Town Board meeting on May 8th, 2018.

\*If you cannot make the meeting and would still like to make comments please send a letter to:

Andes Town Clerk
PO Box 125, Andes, NY 13731
Or email to:
andestownclerk@gmail.com